
       

 

20 July 2018        

 

Dear Parents  

  

ST LAWRENCE SWIMMING – AUTUMN 2018 

FROM 11/09/18 – 11/12/18 

 
Swimming lessons for pupils in St Lawrence class begin on Tuesday 11 September 

2018.  The children will be swimming every week for this term only.  The cost of 

lessons for the 13 week Autumn Term is £52. 

 

TO AVOID THE CANCELLATION OF THESE LESSONS, WE WILL 

REQUIRE PAYMENT BY 10 SEPTEMBER 2018 

 

These lessons have proved to improve confidence and ability significantly and we are 

keen to make the most of this opportunity.  I hope that you will all agree to support 

our goal of providing this worthwhile PE based activity.   

 

ALL children must bring suitable swimwear (Bermuda/Cut off jeans or Bikini’s are 

not acceptable), swim towel, swimming hats are to be worn by all children.  

Please indicate below your support and return to school as soon as possible. 

  

Yours sincerely  John Dawson Elaine Pearce   

  PE Co-ordinator PE Governor   

 

 

Name of Child  ___________________________________ 

 

I am keen for my child to participate in the swimming lessons.  Please find enclosed 

my voluntary contribution of £52 to fund the cost of swimming lessons. 

For this term I give my permission for my child to wear swimming goggles at the 

discretion of the swimming teacher 

 

Signed __________________________ 


